Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Meets with the US Ambassador to Iraq, Stephen Beecroft



Sayyid al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met in his office in Baghdad on Thursday, February 13, 2014, with the US ambassador to Baghdad, Stephen Beecroft. During the meeting, they have discussed the situation on the Iraqi political arena, particularly the current events in the province of Anbar and the next elections, as well as how to develop the relations between both countries and between the US and Iraqi peoples, and the political developments in the region and the world.